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UNITED STATES COAST GUARD SECTOR NEW ORLEANS 

MARINE SAFETY INFORMATION BULLETIN 

Volume XXIV Issue: 060                                                                Time: 0930                                                                                    Date: July 21, 2024 

 

Safety Advisory – LA Highway 1 DOTD Bridge Construction 

Operations and Closures at MM 63.7 Port Allen Alternate Route - 

CANCELLATION 
 

1. Construction activities are complete on the LA-1 Bridge. The Port Allen Alternate Route at MM 63.7 is 

open to marine traffic.  

 

2. This Marine Safety Information Bulletin (MSIB) supersedes MSIB Volume XXIV Issue 055, Safety 

Advisory – LA Highway 1 DOTD Bridge Construction Operations and Closures at MM 63.7 Port Allen 

Alternate Route. 

 

For additional information, contact the following:  
 

Coast Guard Sector New Orleans Command Center: (504) 365-2200 

Coast Guard Sector New Orleans Waterways Management: (504) 365-2278 

Coast Guard MSU Baton Rouge Waterways Management: (225) 298-5400 x230 

Port Allen Lockmaster: (225) 343-3752 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

“For a current list of MSIBs within the COTP New Orleans Zone visit: https://homeport.uscg.mil/port-directory/new-orleans under “Safety Notifications” 

 

 

CAPTAIN GREGORY A. CALLAGHAN 
Captain of the Port, New Orleans 
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